
 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

The Congregation of Our Lady of Charity of the Sisters of the Good Shepherd was founded in 

France in 1835 by St. Mary Euphrasia Pelletier. She was born on 31st July 1796 in France. She was 

gifted with a deep love for humanity and revered each person in her/his uniqueness. The socially 

marginalized young girls and women of her time found in her a loving mother and teacher. By the 

time of her death on 24th April 1868, she had founded 110 Convents in 74 countries, including one 

in India in 1854. The Good Shepherd School in Chennai was started in 1925. 

 

 

 

 

 

The above words of our dear Foundress are the heart and soul of all the activities of our Campus at 

College Road in Chennai. We are indeed privileged and thank God for such a sprawling campus in 

the heart of the city, with its neatly laid roads, well kept buildings and a rather envious car park with 

lots of trees, giving a majestic look and providing a serene and peaceful atmosphere.  It is treasured 

by the residents, students, parents and all those who enter the campus. Of course it creates an 

ambience for learning, growth and development for the young ones who are the main beneficiaries 

of this oasis in the concrete desert of the city.    

 ñThrough our life of prayer and services we hear the agony of our students, the marginalized 

and the vulnerable people and many others who we come in contact with. We respond and 

express our mercy and compassion crossing the socio-cultural boundaries.ò Therese words 

of our dear Foundress motivate and energize 14 sisters of all ages who make up the Good 

Shepherd Community. 

The main ministry of the Campus is education ï The Good Shepherd Convent Matriculation 

Higher Secondary School, Chennai. 

 

 

ñOne person is more precious 

 than the whole worldò 
               - St. Mary Euphrasia Pelletier 



 

 

 

 

The three sections of the School -  - while keeping their NURSERY, JUNIOR AND HIGH SCHOOL

individual identity and run the daily activities independently, is 

officially a single Composite entity. The number of students from 

Nursery to 12th grade is 2306. 

The School reopened on 7th June 2017 with the School assembly in 

each section, invoking the assistance of the Almighty and asking 

Godôs Spirit to accompany us in all our endeavors during this 

academic year.  

One of the early programs of the school was election of the School 

pupil leader and captains for the various Houses, 

providing opportunities to become responsible leaders 

and for self governance guided by the able House 

Teachers. At the investiture ceremony held, the 

elected leaders of Junior and High School Sections 

pledged to carry out their duties to the best of their 

ability and abide by the rules and regulations of the 

school. It was good to see the seriousness and dignity 

with which they took the oath of office bearers. 

 

The monthly celebration of the Eucharist in the Junior 

and High School Sections and the two day retreat for 

the Catholic students of High School were occasions 

to worship, reflect, share and to inspire them to 

become religious and spiritual persons rooted in God. 

According to Pope Francis, ñHoliness does not mean 

doing extraordinary things, but doing ordinary things 

with love and faith.ò We inculcate these through our Eucharistic celebrations and prayer services on 

different occasions. 

While endeavoring to make sure that our students do well in the academic front, we strive to 

provide those opportunities to grow as useful and contributing citizens of the country, exposed to the 

realities of the neighborhood, country and the world at large according to their age and receptivity in 

all three sections of the school. 

 

 

 


